
To Our Valued Customers 
March 20, 2020 

 

We have recently taken new steps to assist with keeping our 
employees, customers and the community safe during the current 
COVID-19 outbreak.  We will continue to update our policies and 
procedures as the situation requires. 
 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY: 
WE ARE SERVING DELIVERY & TAKEOUT ORDERS ONLY 

We ask that you follow appropriate social distancing protocols if 
placing your order in person or waiting to pick-up your order.  Our 
dining room is completely closed to the public.  
 

Accordingly, we are only accepting touchless credit card payment 
transactions whereby your credit card will not need to leave your 
hands - no cash will be exchanged.  We urge you to place your order 
for pickup or delivery at our website, www.doughboyspizzeria.net 
and prepay online for your order. Customers placing orders by 
phone will be asked to provide payment information over the 
phone prior to pickup.   
 

We want to thank every one of our extremely valued customers for 
your patience and cooperation as we adapt to changing information 
about the outbreak and adopt new procedures to promote the 
health & safety of our community.        
  



Takeout & Delivery Only 
 
 

You must 
Pre-Pay / Pre-Order 
By Phone or Online 

 
 
 

Please place your pickup order at 
www.doughboyspizzeria.net 

OR 
Call (805) 474-8888 

 
 
 

There will be no exceptions  
 


